
October 25, 2018 

Thank you for your application for Liberty Utilities – Empire District’s Commercial and Industrial 

Energy Efficiency Rebate Program.  Due to the overwhelming success of the program, we have 

reached the budget limit for the 2018-19 program year.  The next program year will begin on 

June 1, 2019, at which time Liberty – Empire will begin taking new applications for this 

program. Your application will be placed on our pending list.  If additional funds are allocated to 

the program prior to June 1, 2019, applications will be processed in the order they were 

received. 

Energy efficiency improvements are a good investment.  Please consult your energy efficiency 

contractor about what upgrades provide the best investment for your business.  If you have 

additional questions about Liberty Utilities rebate programs, please contact Nate Hackney, 

Energy Efficiency Coordinator, 417-625-6519, or nate.hackney@libertyutilities.com.   

Exhibit B


